
 
Preview of the Area Committee Meeting 

September 2014 

 
 

Hello trusted servants of California Northern Coastal Area (CNCA), 

 

In our last Area Committee Meeting on August 23
rd

 we passed three House Keeping Motions.  

1. “That CNCA Fund the BTG Committee to hold a Forum to be held November 1
st
 in 

District 12 not to exceed $700.00”- By Finance Committee 

2. "District 04 requests that its new sub-district boundaries be approved."-By Dist.04 

3. “That CNCA purchase a new coffee pot to replace broken coffee pot, not to exceed 

$175.00.”- By Assembly Coordinator. There was a presentation of New Business: 

  “That CNCA reimburse up to $100.00 for qualifying hotel stays.” -By  Finance Committee. 

The two items of New Business that were tabled to this month (ACM) were withdrawn;  

1. “That CNCA approve the posting anonymity protected General Service Conference 

results to the CNCA website.” – Presented by The Web Committee  

2. “That CNCA approve the posting of the Area Job Descriptions to the CNCA website” – 

Presented by The Web Committee 

 

There were two presentations of job descriptions for Comments and Comentarios, next month we 

will be hearing from our coffee committee.  We started the discussion on “Should we discontinue the 

CNCA practice of limiting Area Officer Eligibility”. And our second discussion topic was, As we are 

ending our Panel it is time to discuss our Standing Committees whose members are appointed to by the 

Area Officers, The Committees are Finance, Web and I&T. The intention is to inform all of our 

members who are making themselves available to serve for next panel on these Committees. Please 

share this information with your Groups and Districts. We had an Assembly bid for the 2015 Post-

Conference Assembly submitted by District 15 and was approved. We will continue discussion on the 

two items of the Assembly old Business I’d like to remind you to please bring your Group & District 

Conscience to the next Pre-Conference Assembly. 

 “That CNCA 06 submits a request to delete “of the opposite sex” from p117 in the book 

“Twelve Steps and Twelve Traditions.” – District 04. 

 “That future printing of the A.A. Service Manual includes blank Group Change and New 

Group forms on the last page of the service manual.”- District 06. 

 

There was a presentation of New Business as well, which will be discussed at the Pre-Conference 

Assembly.  

“That the General Service Conference reconsider the Panel 61 Public Information 

Advisory Action regarding A.A. videos containing full faces.” –Presented by CNCA PI/CPC 

committee 

September Officer Job Description will be the Alt. Delegate. This takes place before the DCM 

Sharing Session at 10:00am. We have elected our new CNCA steering committee for the 19
th

 

Anniversary of La Viña; we will be electing the remaining positions in the Lit/GV/LV meeting room at 

9:00 am everybody is welcome to participate. 

Please bring your FM Radios! 

With Gratitude, Raymundo L. 


